
Rhosnesni High school extends a warm invitation to all prospective
parents and their families to our annual Open Evening.



This informative and enjoyable event will provide an opportunity to

meet with staff and Governors, talk to students, visit our facilities and
enjoy our inclusive school community.




 At our Open Evening, your children will be able to participate in
creative and subject-based learning workshops with our teachers.

Open Evening
Thursday 22nd September 2022       5:30-7:30 

Tel/Ffon: 01978 340840
    Email/Ebost: rhosnesni.transition@rhosnesni-high.wrexham.sch.uk

      www.rhosnesni-high.wrexham.sch.uk
      Follow us on Twitter: @RhosnesniHigh
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